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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

As we approach the last two weeks of school I thought it was important to update you about our 
end of term plans, and our plans for September 2023. 
 

Preparation for the End of Term: 
 

Week Beginning Monday 10th July 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday 

Flamingo Land Trip OR 
activities in school 

Year 10 – Post 16 Experience 
Day 

Normal school for all year 
groups 

Non-uniform for all students School uniform for all students 
except Year 10  

School uniform for all year 
groups 

 

Week Beginning Monday 17th July 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

School as 
normal 

School as normal Sports Day  School as 
normal 

Lessons 
periods 1 – 3 

 

Period 4 – 
Celebration 
event 
 

School closes 
at 12:15 p.m. 

“Sherbies” 
presentation evening 
for invited guests 

All students to wear PE kit 
(with House polo shirts if 
available) 

Non-Uniform for 
all students 

 

Returning to school in September 2023 

 

Please see below for the dates each year group returns to school 
 

Monday 4th September Year 12 Registration  

Tuesday 5th September Years 11 and 7 return 

Wednesday 6th September Years 7 – 11 in school 

Thursday 7th September Post 16 lessons begin 

 



 

As a reminder all students will return in their traditional school uniform (blazers and shirts) and will 
require full equipment (details are on our website and in student planners). 
 

From September there will be a minor adjustment to the school day, this is to bring Sherburn High 
School in line with the government directive that schools offer 32.5 hours per week to 
students.  Period one will now start at 8:30 a.m. and our staggered end to the day will begin at 
2:45 p.m. with all students being dismissed by 3:00 p.m.  School buses will continue to run as 
normal. Extra-curricular activities will therefore start at 3:00 p.m. and end by 4:00 p.m. 
 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support –  
 

Kind regards, 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 

 


